
Dear Colleagues, 

We are delighted to invite you to our VII International Staff Week at the University of 
Kragujevac, Serbia, designed as a Blended Intensive Program (BIP). 

The event will take place from May 26 to May 30, 2025, focusing on the theme: 

"Modernization of Curriculum as a Catalyst for Mobility and Internationalization." 

We also warmly extend this invitation to your academic community. Feel free to share 
the program and BIP-agenda with your colleagues. 

Interested administrative staff members and professors can apply by April 30, 2025, 
using this application form. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Kind regards, 

 

https://kg.ac.rs/doc/ISW%20BIP%202025%20program%20description.pdf
https://kg.ac.rs/doc/VII%20UNIKG%20ISW_draft%20Agenda%202025.pdf
https://forms.gle/iGYkJEi1TbQcpu3F7

